
1

From: Hugh Cullum <hugh@hughcullum.com>  

Sent: 14 June 2018 10:26 

To: Thuaire, Charles <Charles.Thuaire@camden.gov.uk> 

Subject: BCAAC objection to illuminated signs in Kings Cross forecourt 2018/2165/A: Kings Cross Square Euston 

Road London N1C 4TB 

 

Dear Charles,  

 

I would like to add a very strong objection from the BCAAC to this application.  The new forecourt 

to  Kings Cross is an immense improvement on the previous ‘extension' which was blighted by 

advertisements and general tat.  A great deal of effort has gone into the design and construction of the vent 

towers to make them as subdued and ‘polite’ as possible so as not to distract from the superb listed building 

behind them. The proposed illuminated signs would completely reverse all of this and be HIGHLY 

prominent - a complete distraction from the listed station building to which they should be subservient (as 

are the vents currently). 

 

Although this is not in the BCAAC area Kings Cross is such an important building and ‘gateway’ to 

Bloomsbury that we feel we must object in the strongest possible terms to this application. It is completely 

unacceptable. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Hugh Cullum for BCAAC 

 

Hugh Cullum 
 
For and on behalf of 
Hugh Cullum Architects Ltd 
61b Judd Street 
London WC1H 9QT 
t 020 7383 7647 
f 020 7387 7645  
e mail@hughcullum.com 
www.hughcullum.com 
Follow Us on Instagram! 
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of 
the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please 
notify the sender immediately and delete it and all copies from your system. This email and 
any attachments are believed to be free of any virus, or defect, but it is the responsibility of 
the recipient to ensure this. 
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This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and 

delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and 

process the data we hold about you and residents. 
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